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Windows Enterprise Announcement 
 

October 21, 2008 – User Container Rename Completed Oct 21 
 

ITS has completed "regularizing" the user container names in the Windows Enterprise 

domain on October 21, 2008.  The general "Users" and "Students" containers were completed 

October 20.  The remaining college/departmental containers were completed about 9:32 AM 

October 21. 

 

As previously announced, the only user containers renamed were those based on ISU NetIDs 

("non-bang" user accounts).  ITS can correct bang-account ("!username") accounts for 

specific college/departmental OUs upon request by the OU Admin (they will not be done 

otherwise).  If you want your college/departmental bang-accounts processed send an email 

request to skunz@iastate.edu. 

 

See the following announcement for full details on what was done: 

 

http://tech.ait.iastate.edu/win2000/admin/Announce.2008.10.14.pdf  
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